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Monday 
Oct. 6 ●​ Smile, it's Picture Day! 

Tuesday  
Oct. 7 ●​  

Wednesday 
Oct. 8 

●​  
●​  

Thursday 
Oct. 9 

●​  
 

Friday 
Oct.10 ●​  

UPCOMING 
DATES…. 

Oct. 13 - Happy Thanksgiving! 
Oct. 15 - Cross Country Meet at Bruce’s Mills 
Oct. 16 - Community Thanksgiving Mass at 12:30 pm in the gym  
Oct. 16 - Girls volleyball exhibition home game at 3pm 
Oct. 22 - GV exhibition game at 3 pm; FDK Trip to Brooks Farm 
Oct. 23 - Dental Screening JK, SK, Gr. 2, Gr. 7 
Oct. 24 - PA Day 
Oct. 27 - Gr. 7 Immunization Clinic at SNS 
Oct. 28 - Girls and boys volleyball Tournament at Sacred Heart 
Nov. 11 - Remembrance Day - Prayer Service Time TBD 
Nov. 18 - Progress Reports accessible to parents on Parent Portal 
Nov. 20 - Parent/Teacher Interview Night 
Nov. 21 - PA Day - Parent/Teacher interviews continue in the am only  
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Greetings SNS Community! 
 
Terry Fox Event 
Our Terry Fox Walk was a huge success! It was a beautiful day 
spent running and walking for a great cause. We surpassed our 
goal of $2400 and raised a total of $2885. Thank you to all our 
SNS school community for their generous donations. 
 
 
 

 
Thanksgiving Food Drive 
The Luke 4:18 Committee is collecting donations of 
non-perishable food items to support the Newmarket Food 
Pantry. Tomorrow is the last day for collections. Your support 
of this initiative is greatly appreciated.  
 
 

Guiding Your Child Toward Healthy Connections 
This week we are sharing a short video to support you in helping your child build 
positive relationships and learn strategies to manage conflict in healthy ways. We hope 
you find it helpful as you guide your child in developing these important life skills. 
https://youtu.be/qln67wjUZD4 
 
 

Cross Country is Back! 

Students from grades 4-8 have been working hard to prepare for the 
upcoming Cross Country meet, which takes place on Wednesday, 
October 15, 2025. They will be testing their stamina and practicing 
their running techniques as they prepare. A shout out to the coaches 
Mrs. Buttiglieri, Mrs. Calomino, Mrs. Colacicco and Ms. Peca for 

training our students. Go North Stars Go!!! 

 

Indoor Shoes Reminder 

As the weather turns wetter (and soon snowy!), we are asking that all students have a 
pair of indoor shoes to change into when they enter the school. This simple routine 
keeps our classrooms and hallways clean and safe for everyone, and it also supports 
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the great work our custodians do each day. Thank you for helping your child build this 
good habit. 

 

Cyber Awareness Month 

October is Cyber Awareness Month and we’ll be 
sharing weekly tips and reminders to help support 
our students in developing safe online habits. As a 
school community, we know how important it is to 
work together, school and home, to guide our 
children as they learn to navigate technology and 

social media safely. Parents play an active and important role in this process, and we 
look forward to partnering with you over the next few weeks to build awareness and 
protect our students online. 

 

.                              
 

Wishing you a great week ahead! 
M. Sanders 


